
 
8th February 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is with sadness that I must inform you that Mrs Nick Hamilton will be leaving Penpol this 
Easter.  
 
Nick has been teaching at the school for an amazing twenty years, bringing creativity, 
warmth and fun to each and every lesson she delivers. Those of you lucky enough to 
have been taught by Mrs Hamilton yourself will remember the incredible passion that she 
has for leading exciting and hands-on learning opportunities right across the curriculum.   
 
Amongst other adventures, Nick plans to join her husband Tim in further developing a 
family business, with which we wish them every success.  Keen to provide ample time to 
prepare for the transition, Nick provided far more notice than would normally be 
expected, for which we are very grateful. We have now finalised plans for a new class 
teacher in Class 9 and you can find out more about this in today’s newsletter, sent to you 
electronically. 
 
Nick will be very much missed by the staff team and children alike and we are thrilled 
that she plans to rejoin us on a supply basis.  
 
I know that you will all join me in thanking Nick for her wonderful contribution to Penpol.   
 
Very best wishes, 
 
Chris Chislett 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


